
VILLAGES FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION

REFUND POLICY

The Villages Football Association (VFA) recognizes that, from time to time, players may need to withdraw

from a sport due to unforeseen circumstances. Registration fees are based on a variety of factors

determined by the total number of teams and players registered. Many of these costs must be paid in

advance, and player withdrawals result in a cost to VFA.

We have adopted the following refund policy to accommodate those whose plans have changed while

maintaining the financial responsibilities associated with each season.

Tackle Football

Before May 31st, a refund will be granted, minus a $125 administrative fee.

After May 31st, there will be no refunds issued.

Cheerleading

Before May 1st, a refund will be granted, minus a $125 administrative fee.

After May 1st, there will be no refunds issued.

To make a refund request:

● Please send email to info@vfatoros.org
● Include “Refund Request” in the subject line.
● Include the player’s name and reason for refund in the message body.

Note: No refunds will be issued until ALL equipment and uniforms are returned.

mailto:info@vfatoros.org

